From: Andrea Telli [mailto:atelli@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2013 3:56 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lynch, Julie; Kathryn Ludwig
Subject: FW: Invitation to Join INELI

Hi Steve – 

Julie and I are very tardy with our follow up to the INELI trip to Rotterdam. I apologize for the delay. Below are details about our time in Europe, please let us know if you need any additional information.

Andrea.

Julie Lynch (Librarian LIII, Sulzer Regional Library) and Andrea Telli (Assistant Commissioner of Neighborhood Services) attended the a convening of the second cohort of the International Network of Emerging Library Innovators (INELI) in Rotterdam, The Netherlands, from September 28-October 4. Flights, meals and accommodations were paid by the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation through their Global Libraries initiative. 

Julie’s role at INELI was as an Innovator – she is among 25 librarians across the country (and one of only two from the United States) participating in this second cohort. Each innovator has a Sponsor (my role), who provides mentorship and professional advice. The convening in Rotterdam consisted of 4 days of meetings to discuss worldwide library services and share best practices. Innovators and Sponsors will continue to work together to develop and implement common practices, programs and services to their respective library systems. The convening also included a day-long tour of libraries in the Rotterdam area. 

Julie and I were very fortunate to meet fellow librarians from locations as far away as India, Nigeria, New Zealand, Uganda, and Colombia, among other countries. We found that the world is indeed a small place – with libraries having a profound impact on the health and well-being of  our respective cultures. 

Andrea Telli

Assistant Commissioner of Neighborhood Services

Chicago Public Library

